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As an Australian citizen, I would like to see sustained local Australian fishing,caught by local 
fishermen,  
 
I want to be able to go to my local fish shop/cooperative to purchase locally caught Australian fish.  I 
am not a recreational fisherperson, rather an old age pensioner who wants the rights to continue 
purchasing sustainable Australian caught in local waters, fish, crabs or prawns, or whatever delight our 
oceans have to offer. 
 
Support our local Australian Fishermen 
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